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NZ Junior White Sox Team Scorer

I am now happy to announce that Keith Dare (Hawkes Bay) has been appointed through to and 
including the 2011 World Series, in South Africa.  Congratulations Keith!

Theory/Refresher Exam:

The 2010 exam date for both Refresher & Theory exam is set down for Sunday April 11th,.  Could all 
local chief scorers advise our Exam Coordinator Marie Byrne, the name and address of the person 
supervising the exam, along with the numbers you are expecting for each exam?  Please send these 
to Marie at Marie.Byrne@ccc.govt.nz by March 21st, 2010.

Regional Deputy Appointments

I have the pleasure of announcing that all Regional Assistant positions have now been finalised.  I 
wish to congratulate the following people who have been selected for the next two years.

Northern Regional Assistant - Lil Natana (Rotorua)
Central Region Assistant - Cat Hancock (Wanganui)
Southern Region Assistant - Ian Ditfort (Marlborough)

Uniform

We have just received our latest uniform order.  We now have a new supplier which is SAS Sport.  
You can visit their website at www.sas.co.nz, enter the website and select “Customer Login”.  Our 
customer ID is SNZ and password is 123.  You will then be able to view the available products.  
Instructions will be available soon on how best to purchase these.  Please do not purchase them yet 
until we finalise how best the system will work.  I will advise you all once this is ready to “GO LIVE”

Facebook.

I notice some of you have joined our page on Facebook.  Keep those communication and news 
stories coming?  If you wish to join us please don’t hesitate to send a request to Laurelle Rogers at 
Softball Scorers.

We are coming to an end of another busy season, and I wish to thank you all for your time and effort 
that you put into our sport.  I hope you enjoy the winter months ahead and all return to the 
diamonds again in October.

Regards

Sandy Wallace
NZ Chief Scorer March 2010


